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Sheppard Mullin Represents Accentcare In Joint Venture With
Fairview Health Services

09.01.2020

Sheppard, Mullin, Richter & Hampton LLP represented AccentCare Inc., a national leader in post-acute
healthcare, in a joint venture transaction with Minnesota-based health system Fairview Health Services. The
joint venture (AccentCare® Fairview) will be the preferred post-acute provider for home health and hospice
services for Fairview Health Services.

AccentCare® Fairview will enhance home health and hospice services for Minnesotans by tapping into
AccentCare’s network of specialized resources, technology, and care professionals. AccentCare is recognized
nationally for its innovation through quality metrics, cutting edge care platforms and programs, and integration
of data, point-of-care technologies, and advanced Telehealth and Telemonitoring services to achieve the best
possible care outcomes. AccentCare Fairview will leverage that national AccentCare platform to build upon its
members’ commitments to delivering best in class care and addressing community needs while improving
quality, efficiency and patient experience.

The Sheppard Mullin team was led by partner Eric Klein and included associates Vinay Bhupathy and Robert
White.

Click here to read the press release.
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